
ENERGY CONSERVATION REMINDER 

SPRING SHUTDOWN 

Palm Springs Unified School District is continuing to expand its energy conservation 
efforts. Here’s your reminder that Spring Break is one of the most important times of the 

year for conserving energy!  

As you prepare for the well-deserved time off, please take a few minutes to ready your 
area for this vital shutdown.  

 

Please be mindful of the following: 

Turn off, unplug or set back energy-using items. 

Clean out and unplug refrigerators, microwaves, coffee makers, and other small 
appliances that have a light or (non-vital) clock. 

Unplug doc-u-cams/projectors (after it has cooled down). 

Unplug televisions, electric pencil sharpners, personal clocks, and personal printers. 

Unplug your computers and laptops 

Close your blinds or shades before you leave for vacation. 

Take home any animals in the classroom. 

A shutdown checkoff list can be found at https://www.psusd.us/Page/2410  

Thank you for participating! 

Energy Conservation Inquiries:  

Julie Arthur, jarthur@psusd.us  and Michele Laskero, energy@psusd.us  

https://www.psusd.us/Page/2410
mailto:jarthur@psusd.us

